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Dear Mr Chair and Committee Members 

Submission on Mineral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2016 

Thank you for the opportunity to make this submission on the Mineral and Other Legislation Amendment 2016 

(MOLA Bill). 

We are very pleased to see the government fulfilling their election commitments to restore objection rights to 

mines through introducing this Bill to parliament. 

Whitsunday Residents Against Dumping (WRAD) are a community group working to ensure better protection and

health outcomes for our Great Barrier Reef (GBR). A healthy reef means coastal Queensland communities such as 

ours have a healthy economy. We are however, also concerned about environmental outcomes for land and

water, our wildlife – especially endangered species - our flora and fauna, and our valuable farm lands. 

As advocates for the environment, WRAD knows how vitally important it is for groups to have the right to speak 

up for our environment, as without community groups our environment has no voice. We want to ensure that all 

concerned communities retain objection rights for all mining proposals, as all mining poses very real threats of 

substantial environmental harm not only to our land, water, farms, oceans and reefs, but also to human health 

and wellbeing. All people concerned with the impacts of mining have a right to have their concerns heard by an 

independent court, free of political pressures, to ensure the best environmental, economic and social outcomes 

from mining projects. It is important to remember that mining resources are the public property of all 

Queenslanders, so these projects should be assessed with regard to the concerns of all Queenslanders who wish 

to have their concerns heard.

This summer the GBR has suffered the worst coral bleaching event ever recorded. Ninety five percent of reefs in

the northern section of the Great Barrier Reef Marine Park have sustained severe bleaching, with 50% of corals 

expected to die in these badly bleached areas. The Great Barrier Reef Marine Park Authority states that greatest 
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